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Your ref MP0Z_0051 MOD 2

Attention: Pilar Aberasturi

Dear Ms Aberasturi

Section 75W Modification (09_0051 MOD 2) Centre for Obesity, Diabetes and
Cardiovascular Disease, University of Sydney

| refer to your letter inviting the NSW Office of Water (Office of Water) to make a submission on the
current modification proposal. The Office of Water has provided responses dated 17 February
2010 and 12 July 2011 for proposals relating to the project (09_0051).

The Office of Water requires that all proposed groundwater works, including bores and excavations
for the purpose of investigation, extraction, dewatering, testing or monitoring obtain the necessary
licensing approval/s under NSW water legislation from the Office of Water prior to the proponent

undertaking such works.

For licensing enquiries/ application please contact the Office of Water, Licensing South Branch at
the Parramatta office on telephone on (02) 9895 6211. For any other information please refer to

the contact officer above.

Yours sincerely

Mark Mignanelli
Manager Major Projects, Mines and Assessment

19 January 2012
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